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School Council

Our school council is made up of 2 pupils from each class elected by their peers to represent their 

views and come up with ideas to improve the school. 

They are able to raise issues with the Senior Management and Governors of the school.

Regular Council Meetings are held and Representatives have an input into aspects of deciding on 

events to be held in school, and the help required to organise and run them.

Representatives collect ideas and liaise between Council Meetings and their classes - they are the 

driving fodriving force of new ideas.

School Council now have the privilege of organising and delivering our weekly celebration

 assemblies.
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School Governors

The school has a governing body of 14 Governors made up of parents, staff and others with 

an interest in the school. The responsibility of the Governors is to ensure the school provides the best 

possible education for the children, by both supporting and challenging the leadership team. 

Our chair is Matt Bishop and the Vice-Chair is Dan Beard. 

There are four committees which report to the full Governing Body - Finance and Premises which 

reviews the budget, keeps an eye on spending and deals with any issues relating to the building 

and gand grounds chaired by Richard Jones, Personnel chaired by Matt Bishop, Assessment which consists of 

Governors with responsibility for Assessment,  Special Educational Needs and Pupil Premium look in 

detail at the school’s data for achievement and progress, finally Curriculum which looks at subject areas, 

teaching and learning and policies such a marking and homework. The last two are both chaired 

by Dan Beard. Each of the Governors has a specific area of responsibility such as safeguarding, health and 

safety or a specific key stage. 

They all make a huge commitment in attending around 12 meetings a year as well as individual 

visits visits to the school for learning walks, meetings with staff to review their specific interest and 

attending school events.




